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TERRELL C. SANDERS, JR. 
President 

June 16, 1987 

Dr. Frank Carver, President 
Wesleyan Theological Society 
Point Loma Nazarene College 
3900 Lomaland Drive 
San Diego, CA 92106 

Dear Frank: 

I am writing to invite the Wesleyan Theological Society to hold its annual 
meeting at Nazarene Theological Seminary in 1990. It is my understanding 
that the dates for that wi I I be November 2-3. 

I sincerely hope the Executive Committee of the Society wi 11 look 
favorably upon this invitation. We stand ready to assist in any manner 
possible with entertainment of this important event. 

Warm personal greetings. 

Cordial Jy y'.J~ 

C. (Jack) Sanders, Jr. 

TCS: Ip 

cc. Dr. Alex Deasley 
Dr. Martin Butler 
Dr. Chester Galloway 
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